
 

Please Consider Donating  
to the Parent Wine Lot 

2013 

Starry Night Auction  

February 9th  

[Street Address] 

What is the Parent Wine Lot? 

Each year we ask Vichy families to 
contribute one or two bottles of wine to 
create “Parent Wine Lots.” Donated 
wine will be grouped together into three 
to four auction lots and raffle tickets will 
be sold beginning this January for 
$20.00. Each year, lucky raffle winners 
receive anywhere from 20-40 bottles of 
wine. It is a great fundraiser and an 
excellent opportunity for your family to 
help contribute to the success of our 
annual auction. We hope you will 
consider donating. 

What to do: 

Bring your wine to the school office. 
Please fill out and attach the information 
below to your bottle(s) indicating the 
approximate value of your donation. 

Deadline: 

Friday, Dec. 14th, 2012 

Questions: 

Rosie McGee 707-815-3716 

Belinda Larson 707-337-2267 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Family Name/Classroom: _______________________________ 
Name of Wine/Year Approximate Value 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


